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This rule should be terminated permanently from the legislature, banning gas powered vehicles in my opinion is
Ludacris and an I'll advised attempt at clean energy which are powered by the electric grid and in turn is mainly powered
by fossil fuels. By mandating us to purchase these vehicles when the majority do not want this. is an infringement on
Mainers basic rights. And you should be ashamed for even thinking that we would even want something like this forced
upon us.
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